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Patterson,Becky S.

From: Hannah Garcia <hgarcia@academicanalytics.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 03, 2015 7:23 PM

To: becky.patterson@louisville.edu; Goldstein,Robert Scott

Cc: steven.williams.1@louisville.edu

Subject: Academic Analytics:  Quarterly Database Update Announcement

Dear Louisville Team, 

  

As you know, we are continuing to update the database to meet our next release target of September, 

2015 for the AAD2014 database delivery. Most of our clients have been submitting faculty lists for 2014 

and processing is currently underway.   

 

As part of the updating process, we will release an automatic update to the AAD2013 database on 

Friday, June 5th, 2015 .  This update contains several improvements over the February update of the 

2013 release. 

  

This update will include client institution updates to person groupings and unit classification. 

• If you have submitted any amendments to faculty lists or unit classifications for the 2013 database, 

those changes will appear here. 

  

Identification and classification of publications 

• We continue to enhance the classifications of scholarly articles, conference proceedings, books, and 

book chapters. This has resulted in some scholarly products moving across categories in the new 

release.   

  

Continued Expansion of Honorific Awards 

• We have added over 280 honorific awards to the database since the initial release of the 2013 

database  

  

Updated Journal Publication Dates 

• We have received updated publication date information from numerous publishers which has 

allowed us to update publication dates for many articles in the database.  

  

As always, we welcome your comments and suggestions to make this the best database possible. 

  

Kind regards, 

Hannah  

 

Hannah Garcia 

Senior Associate 

Academic Analytics, LLC 

hgarcia@academicanalytics.com 

940-382-7497 (Phone) 

505-918-1619 (Cell) 
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